
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2025 Oklahoma FFA Proficiency Sweepstakes Award 
Sponsored by the Dale Glazier Trust as a Special Project of the Oklahoma FFA Foundation 

 

 

Congratulations to the following FFA Chapters that placed in the top five during 

this year's Proficiency Application Sweepstakes: 

 

1. Mulhall-Orlando FFA  

2. Byng FFA  

3. Hydro-Eakly FFA  

4. Oologah FFA  

5. Garber FFA  

 

 

The Mulhall-Orlando FFA Chapter Proficiency Finalists, along with their 

Agricultural Instructor, will be honored on stage immediately after the Proficiency 

Award Ceremony during the Fifth General Session, Wednesday, May 7 in the BOK 

Arena. There will be seating in the VIP Section, lower level. Immediately after 

your initial on-stage recognition, please find your seat in the VIP section. Staff 

members will escort you backstage at the appropriate time. 
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